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Dear Colleague

Year 6 Reviews – Reassessment and Transfer to Education Health and Care Plans

The Local Authority proposes to use the newly established transfer review meeting/process as the means by which children transfer to the new EHCP system.  

The Transfer Review meeting will replace the annual review meeting for children and young people in Year 6, whose Statements are less than 2 years old.  Their Statements will be transferred to an EHC Plan.  The meeting will be attended by the EHCP Co-ordinator.

Where the child’s Statement is over two years old the school’s Educational Psychologist will attend the meeting to contribute to the required reassessment.  These meetings will be known as Reassessment Transfer Reviews.

Schools will be required to set dates for all Year 6 annual reviews no later than the 28th November, 2014.

What do schools need to provide for the transfer review?

· All Year 6 pupils with Statements will require a person centred one page profile.  It is recommended that the template from the EHC Plan (Page 6 and 7) is used, which is available on the Local Offer website.

· School will need to invite appropriate professionals who are involved with the child including representatives from Health and Social Care.

· School to advise Debbie Stewart, EHCP Co-ordinator of the date and time of the review meeting.

· School should be clear about the key educational outcomes for the child prior to the meeting.

Structure of the meeting

The meeting should look at:

· The child’s aspirations and the family’s aspirations for their child.

· The child’s identified skills and strengths.

· Whether the identified SEN within the Statement is accurate or needs amending.

· Health needs (if applicable).

· Social Care needs (if applicable).

· To agree outcomes across the 4 areas, Education, Health, Social Care and Community/Family/Informal Support.

Schools may wish to use the information shared at this meeting to complete the child’s Additional Support Plan.

A representative from the Local Education Authority is required to attend the transfer review meeting.  This will either be the EHCP Co-ordinator or the school’s Educational Psychologist.

If the child’s Statement is more than two years old it will be important that you liaise with the Educational Psychologist prior to setting a date for the review.  In these cases it will be determined at the review whether additional input is required or if there is enough information available at the meeting to draft the EHC Plan.

For Statements that are less than 2 years old, please liaise with Debbie Stewart EHCP Co-ordinator prior to determining the date of the transfer review.

If you have any queries regarding the content of the letter please contact Debbie Stewart on 666 4526 or by email, debbiestewart@wirral.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely
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pp Julia Hassall


Director of Children’s Services
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